Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

MEMORANDUM

To - All Concerned
From : Officer In-Charge, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject : Announcement of a Two-Day Closure of SDO Building

Date  : July 19, 2020

This is to announce that there will be no transactions on July 20-21, 2020 at the Division Office

to give way to the building’s disinfection. For queries, please send your concerns through
pulacan@deped.gov.ph.

Utmost cooperation and understanding is enjoined.

For information and wide dissemination.
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